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Re:                  Review of CSG Activities in NSW

 

I am a member of the Caroona Coal Action Group and a Liverpool Plains 
landholder. I am writing to you in support of the submission you have received 
from Mrs Rosemary Nankivell CSG Chairman of the Caroona Coal Action 
Group.

I am concerned about the impact CSG will have upon the farmers of the 
Liverpool Plains specifically:

- the depletion and contamination of water resources

- the risks and lack of thorough knowledge of impacts of CSG extraction

- the risk of subsidence.

We should not gamble with the unique environment that is the Liverpool 
Plains. This area needs to be protected to ensure food security in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Emma Langfield


